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ANNOUNCEMENT

The Department of Japanese, Bhasha-Bhavana, wishes to share that a new
fellowship program, the Japan Foundation Indo-Pacific Partnership
(JFIPP) Research Fellowship, has been announced by The Japan Foundation
with the purpose of building partnerships and intellectual networks in the Indo-
Pacific region.

It is designed to promote international research and collaborative activities with
the purpose of contributing to the maintenance and strengthening of a free and
open international order in the Indo-Pacific region, bringing peace and prosperity
to the entire region.

The webpage link is furnished herebelow:

The Japan Foundation - The Japan Foundation Indo-Pacific Partnership Program
(JFIPP Research Fellowship) (jpf.20.ip)
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